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Dear Jim,  

The Kawartha Fisheries Associaiton (KFA) will be sending out this "Newsgram" 
to members and interested individuals on a periodic basis with announcements 
or information that is timely but in between regular correspondence 
opportunities (i.e. newsletters).  

  

  

 

Launch of New Web 
Site  

The KFA is pleased to 
announce that its new web 
site is now up and active 
and can be located at 
http:www.kfaonline.com 
The former site 
www.scugog-net.com/kfa 
will direct people to the 
new site but individuals 
should change their links if 
they have the KFA site 
marked in your favorites 
already.  

Not only is the site name 
more representative of the 
KFA but the hosting site is 
much larger and will 
enable the KFA site to 
grow and expand. Our 
new site is being loaded 
with new pages fairly 
frequently so fish our web 
site at 
http://www kfaonline com  

  



http://www.kfaonline.com. 

Click here to go directly to 
site...   

  

The Fishery is out  

The latest edition of The Fishery, our KFA 
Newsletter was mailed to members last 
week and is also available online along 
with many other articles that had 
appeared in KFA News at 
http://www.kfaonline.com/thefishery.htm 
You will need the free acrobat reader to 
view the newsletter online, and the link to 
get the free viewer is also on the above 
link page.  

The Fishery is available online here......  

  

  

  

 

Membership  

If you are not a member and wish to participate in a 
community based volunteer not-for-profit grass roots 
organization that is dedicated to the wise use and 
conservation of the Kawartha Lakes and its fishery 
through education, research and proactive programming, 
then visit our members page at 
http://www.kfaonline.com/membershiponlineform.htm 
or contact our office at 705-340-5551 for additional 
details.  

KFA Membership form for print or to see online is 
here.....   

  

  

 
We will always be looking for web site material, good articles, good links, etc. 
So feel free to contribute to help make our site even more comprehensive.  

Sincerely,  

Peter Lindsay  
Kawartha Fisheries Association  
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email: kfa@sympatico.ca 
voice: 705-328-2784 
web: http://www.kfaonline.com 
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